
 
 

April 16, 2015 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  Mark A. Satorius     
    Executive Director for Operations     
 
FROM:    Annette L. Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/    
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS – SECY-14-0112 – 

RECOMMENDATIONS FOR A PATH FORWARD FOR 
CHEMICAL SECURITY 

 
 
The staff’s recommendation to proceed with Option 4 to maintain awareness of chemical 
inventories and the adequacy of security measures at fuel cycle facilities is not approved.   
 
The staff should maintain awareness of changes in the Department of Homeland Security 
(DHS) Chemical Facility Anti-Terrorism Standards (CFATS) listing of chemicals of interest and 
should identify a mechanism (i.e., Information Notice) to inform relevant licensees of changes to 
the DHS CFATS list of chemicals of interest. 
 
 
 
 
cc: Chairman Burns  
 Commissioner Svinicki  
 Commissioner Ostendorff  
 Commissioner Baran 
 OGC 
 CFO 
 OCA 
 OPA 
 Office Directors, Regions, ACRS, ASLBP (via E-Mail) 
 PDR 
 


